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May 20, 2021      EOL Number 20210520001 

 

 

To:  All Bel Fuse Inc. Customers 

 

From:  D. Giblin, Product Manager, Circuit Protection 

 

Subject:  Bel Fuse Series EOL 

 

 

Due to low sales volume, Bel will EOL the axial leaded, (pigtail version), of our 

6x32mm cartridge fuses.  The Last Time Buy Date is June 30, 2021, with all orders 

to be completed and shipped by September 30, 2021.   

 

There are no replacements for these part numbers. This involves all of the 3AP, 

3SBP, 3ABP, GSAP series along with the 0611R, 0612R, 0613R and 0616R series. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your usual Bel support person or me 

directly. 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 

Danny Giblin 

Circuit Protection Product Manager 

dan.giblin@belf.com 
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